
12th July 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What a week it has been! It has been so busy it seems to have passed by in a flash. 

From a pirates day in Early Years to Julien, the crepe man, visiting Key Stage 2 to 

Rocksteady concert and our choir and drama performance of the Tempest. On top of all 

this we also had the normal classroom activities and work going on as well. Well done to 

all of the children this week for their hard work! 

Thank you for all of your support at our events this week. It is much appreciated by   

children and staff alike. We would be interested in your views about them. I would be 

grateful if you could share any thoughts about The Tempest to the                                

admin@heddon-school.co.uk email address. 

Well done to our Year 6 children who received their Key Stage 2 SATs results this 

week. You worked so hard and we are really proud of you all. 

You will be receiving your child’s school report tonight. While the report will look similar 

to ones you have received in the past, staff have written it using a new system which is 

being introduced across the Pele Trust. While the reports have been rigorously checked 

we would ask for your patience if there are any errors which may have slipped through.  

As we come towards the Summer holidays and long sunny days where the children can 

play outside I would urge you to consider speaking to your children about key safety 

messages around open water and rivers, especially in light of the recent tragedy          

involving children at Ovingham Bridge.  

This year the school has been able to offer a wide variety of trips, visitors, sporting     

activities including swimming. These have been possible thanks to your contributions 

and have enriched the education of the children. We look forward to building upon this 

next year.  

Well done to our Year 6 Maths Team who took part in the Pele Trust Maths Challenge 

today at Ponteland High School. You were great ambassadors for our school. 

Well done to Year 4 with the best attendance this week: 99.2%. 

Well done to Year 4 for the best attendance for the year to date: 96.6%. 

I hope that you enjoy reading this flyer, have a relaxing weekend and that we are       

celebrating an England win in the Euros final on Sunday! 

Mr. A. Wheatley,  

Headteacher    

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 

mailto:admin@heddon-school.co.uk


We continue to focus on attendance and punctuality so please remember that our School starts 

at 8.55am (9am for Nursery) and anyone arriving after this time will me marked as late. 

 

Attendance for this week is summarised below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see the graphic below which shows the significant impact of absence over time. 

 

‘Whatever you do work at it with all your heart’  

        Colossians  3:23 

Class 
Attendance 

this week 
Class  

Attendance 

this week 

Attendance 

this year 

Attendance 

this year 

Nursery

(Hedgehogs) 
92.3% 

Year 3 

(Gibside) 
91.7% 93.3% 94.6% 

Reception 

(Owls) 
98% 

Year 4 

(Lindisfarne) 
99.2% 95.6% 96.6% 

Year 1 

(Wallington) 
98.3% 

Year 5 

(Bamburgh) 
95.5% 95% 95.2% 

Year 2 

(Cragside) 
91.5% 

Year 6 

(Dunstanburgh) 
94.5% 96% 95.8% 



 

 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

A Busy Week with Year 1 

We have had a busy week preparing for the end of term in our class. We have 

been finishing off our topics and spending time talking about what we have         

enjoyed during our time in Year 1, we have been reflecting on our best bits. Well 

done to everyone on their amazing efforts this year and for all the progress they 

have each made. Every member of Year 1 has tried so hard. Well done!   

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Making Moving Vehicles with Year 2 

In Design Technology this half term we have been learning how wheels move. We 

have learned that in order for a wheel to move it must be attached to an axle. We 

labelled a diagram of an axle, wheel and axle holder and then we designed our 

own moving vehicle. Well done Year 2!  

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

It’s Ok to be Different Class E-Book with Year 3  

Year 3 have created a poem in PSHE with Mrs O'Reilly which has been turned  

into an eBook.  It focuses on how it is OK to be different and how these             

differences make us all unique. To view the e-book please click here. 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 

http://www.heddon-school.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/It%E2%80%99s-Okay....pdf


 

 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Crepes with Year 5  

This week has been especially busy for Year 5, but the highlight has definitely 
been our visit from La Petite Crêperie. The children have really enjoyed using 
their French vocabulary to converse with Julien and to order their crepes. We had 
so much fun and we cannot wait until  La Petite Crêperie returns.  

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Self Portraits with Year 6 

Year 6 have had a great time creating some imaginative self portraits. We drew 

ourselves and then drew the things and places which are important to us.  

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Pele Trust Maths Challenge 

Well done to our Year 6 team at the Pele Trust Maths Challenge this morning. 

They showed excellent teamwork and behaved brilliantly being excellent          

ambassadors for our school. They did very well to win the first round and finish in 

fifth place overall. Well done we are so proud of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Out of School Achievements 

Well done to Freya who plays for the skate team, Newcastle Junior Roller Derby. 

She was part of the team who won a recent competition in Scotland meaning that 

they made it through to the 5 Nations Final in September. Well done, Freya.          

A great achievement and we are really proud of you! 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Steel Pans with KEVI Steel 

We were so lucky that KEVI Steel, Steel Pan group could give us a workshop   

before ‘The Tempest’ this week. We loved learning about the different steel pans 

and we worked together and within an hour were able to play ‘Blinding Lights’ by 

The Weekend! 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 
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Dates for your Diary - Summer Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 

Friday 12th July 2024 School Reports sent out electronically 

Monday 15th July 2024 Moving Up Morning in School 

Thursday 18th July 2024 Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 1.30pm in School Hall 

Saturday 20th July 2024 SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 2nd September 2024 TRAINING DAY 

Tuesday 3rd September 2024 Autumn Term Begins 


